
Stromme Foundation joins the global 
community to celebrate the Women.

Today, March, 8 2016, we add our voice to the many around the world to celebrate the 
women. 

As we commemorate this day, we particularly esteem all our graduates in the Bonga 
– Adolescent girls empowerment program that have come a long way in recognizing the 
beauty, strength and potential each of them possesses. 

Stromme Foundation through the Bonga program has reached out to over 6,900 adolescent 
girls in Uganda, most of whom had previously dropped out of school, forced into early 
marriages or got pregnant at such a tender age. The program has empowered them with life 
skills, literacy and numeracy skills as well as a vocational skill for each to enable them earn a 
living and reclaim their dignity. 

As an organization we pledge to continue to advocate for rights of the vulnerable women 
including young girls and to contribute to their empowerment through our education and 
microfinance interventions. 

We also call upon all stakeholders in the communities to take active roles in ensuring that we 
close the gender equality gap in order to foster development in our communities.

A hearty happy Women’s Day celebrations! 

For more information on our work, please visit our online pages

www.strommeea.org 

Facebook\\StrommeEA


